Andrew Marsh-Ballard 01249-812608 www.priestley.wilts.sch.uk admin@priestley.wilts.sch.uk



Priestley Primary School
Prince Charles Drive
Calne
Wiltshire
SN11 8TG

'Placing learning at the heart of everything we do'

25 March 2024

TO: PARENTS OF CHILDREN IN DUCKLINGS AND GOSLINGS CLASSES

Dear Parents

VISIT TO BRISTOL AQUARIUM - THURSDAY 25 APRIL 2024

As part of our topic during Term 5, we have planned a visit the Bristol Aquarium, on Thursday, 25 April 2024.

The cost of this trip is included in the £14.75 termly payment, payable on 'Parent Pay' as previously notified in the letter dated 22 July 2023, which was emailed to everyone.

This trip will be a fantastic opportunity for the children to experience life under the sea. They will be able to use the knowledge gained from this back in school.

Your child will need a named packed lunch and drinks bottle containing water for the day, (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please), which should be in small backpack.

If you have ordered a school meal on ParentPay, the *main choice* will be provided with a *Ham Sandwich* and the <u>vegetarian choice</u> will be provided with a <u>Cheese Sandwich</u>. Please do not worry that the choices shown on ParentPay are for hot meals – these will be substituted for packed lunches.

We will be leaving at 9.30 am (please make sure your child is in school for normal school start time) and returning by 3.00 pm. Please make sure your child has suitable footwear and a coat in case of inclement weather.

Please complete the permission slip below and return to your Class Teacher **by Wednesday 27 March.** We would also appreciate volunteers to come along with us, so please let us know if you are available to help on the slip below and we will contact you to confirm details.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Grostate (on behalf of EYFS Teachers) Class Teacher	
×	
RETURN TO CLASS TEACHER BY WEDNESDAY 27 MARCH 2024.	
VISIT TO BRISTOL AQUARIUM	
Child's Name:	

Signed:Parent/Guardian